
PURCHASING 

DEPARTMENT 
441 Canton Highway Cumming, GA 30040          

Phone: 770-781-6603        Fax: 770-888-0222 

 
                                                                         
  

 

NOTICE OF CONTRACT - NON-AWARD 
 

 

Date:   March 19, 2021 

 

From:   Trey Tryan 

 

RE:   Bid B21-13, Rolls Towels 
 

Thank you for your participation in our recent competitive solicitation noted above. All bidders 

are notified that contract B21-13 has be non-awarded and will be re-solicited. FCS only received 

two bids from our solicitation. One bid was submitted with incorrect pricing and the other bid 

exceeded our budget. 

 

 

All bidders will be notified when the new solicitation is posted. In order to obtain the best value 

on products and services and to ensure fair and open competition, the Forsyth County Schools 

Purchasing Department encourages all vendors to actively seek business opportunities with our 

school system. 

 

To view all FCSS Purchasing Department solicitation results, please visit our website at 

http://www.forsyth.k12.ga.us  

 

Thank you again for your interest in the Forsyth County School System. We look forward to 

working with you in the future. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.forsyth.k12.ga.us/

